Written Response # 2 from Chad Brown & Jackie Maric-Brown, owners of 236 Mill Pond Crescent, Strathroy,
Ontario for the Application for Minor Variance # A4-2025.

March 27, 2025
Dear Members of the Strathroy-Caradoc Committee of Adjustment & Mr. Hastings,
This response # 2 is our request to withdraw our concerns and withdraw our need to speak at the

Committee of Adjustment meeting on April 3", 2025. We had the pleasure of discussing the plans with Mr.
Hastings regarding his proposal for the secondary suite.

Mr. Hastings has a fantastic opportunity to support the housing difficulties within our community and
we wish him and the future tenants the best. In hindsight, discussing with Mr. Hastings first would have
resolved some of the anxiety we were feeling around this proposal.

We would also like to commend Alyssa Soldo with the phone conversation that she initiated from our first
submitted response. Alyssa is professional, knowledgeable and calm to speak with. Thank you for explaining
the process!

Sincerely,

Chad Brown & Jackie Maric-Brown
Neighbours at 236 Mill Pond Crescent, Strathroy, Ontario, N7G 3R1





